
 
office@stpetersthanet.co.uk FIND US ON: 

  

 

    

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Newsletter 
  

  

Newsletter 15 

5th January 2024
 

Happy New Year! 

Welcome back everyone and a very Happy New 

Year to you all. 

It’s been a really good first week back at school 

and it has been lovely to see so many smiling 

faces after a restful Christmas break. 

We look forward to a fun term with our exciting 

Big Outdoor Day happening soon, which we’re all 

really looking forward to! 

Best wishes for 2024. 

St. Peter’s. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

St. Peter’s Big Outdoor Day! 

The whole school will be taking part in our Big 

Outdoor Day on Tuesday 16th January. 

This will be a fantastic opportunity for the whole 

school to be outside together and explore our local 

environment. Please see the email sent home on 

Tuesday 2nd Jan for more information. The £2.50 

contribution needs to be paid by Monday 8th Jan 

at 9am. 

Margate Football Club 

Please see the attached posters for more 

information about clubs they are running for 

children aged 18mths – 11years. 

Reminder- Year 3 applications 

A reminder that applications for Year 3 places 

close at midnight on Monday 15th January 2024.  

Any parents who missed our open days but 

would still like a tour of the school can arrange 

one by contacting the office on 861430. 

 

Hot drinks 

 

We know that Terms 3 & 4 can be quite cold but 

please do not send your children in to school with 

hot drinks (in any type of container). This school 

policy applies to the whole of the school day 

(including Breakfast Club). Thank you! 

 

 

It’s a girl! 

Congratulations to Mrs. Seeney and her husband 

as they welcome a beautiful baby daughter. 

Maeva, was born over the holidays, mother and 

daughter are both doing well. 

We send them lots of best wishes and look forward 

to seeing them soon. 

 

                

Year 3 iPads 

Good news! We’re nearly there. 

We hope to hand out the devices from Monday 

15th January onwards. We are planning to send 

an email next week on how to book a time to 

come and collect your device. 

There is a change to the start of iPad 

payments these will now start on or about 1st 

February and previously has appeared on 

bank statements as GOCARDLESS, ref 

ALBIONIPAD-XXXXXXX 

 
National Child Measurement Programme 

(NCMP) 

REMINDER FOR YEAR 6 PARENTS: 

The Year 6 height and weight screening will take 

place on Wednesday 10th January 2024.  

 

Year 3 rescheduled coffee morning 

The Year 3 coffee morning is now going to be 

9.00am on Tuesday 23rd January. More 

information will follow next week. 
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Dates for the Diary Terms 3&4 2024 

Wed 10th Jan – Year 6 Height & weight 

screening 

Tues 16th Jan – Big Outdoor Day  

Mon 22nd – Fri 26th Jan – Prayer Week 

Tues 23rd Jan – Year 3 coffee morning 

Fri 9th Feb – Last day of Term 3 

Mon 12th – Fri 16th Feb – Half term 

Mon 19th Feb – First day of Term 4 

Fri 7th March – World Book Day  

 

All school events can be found on our 

website under ‘events’ – please check back 

weekly for additions and changes to our 

events – we are a busy school. 

 

Star of the Week 

3L: Bonnie C – for always being a fantastic role 

model to your peers – keep up the hard work! 

3SB: Lincoln F – for producing stunning artwork 

during our WOW day. 😊 

3S: Louie R – for always being ready and respectful 

during learning. 😊 

4B: Skyla W – for persevering with her maths and 

trying really hard. 

4W:  Nyla S – for a fantastic start to a new term – 

focused and engaged keep it up! 

4S: Macsen P – for a super attitude to work.  Well 

done! 

5S: Annabelle C – for always showing the 3R’s and 

having a wonderful attitude to her learning. 😊 

5L: Maddison B – for always having a positive 

attitude to learning in all lessons! 😊 

5NB:  Harper H – for a consistently great attitude to 

all her learning and always showing the 3R’s. 😊 

6I: Ryan L – excellent accuracy in creating his 

historical timeline. 

6M: Millie H - For being super enthusiastic about 

this terms topics! 

6AW:  Ellis C – for excellent work in science this 

week. 😊 

6G: Timi A – for her excellent work in science this 

week and dissecting the heart! 

 

 

Lost Property 

Please find time to check the lost property blue 

sack outside the office for unclaimed items from 

Term 1 & 2.  Any items not claimed by 

Thursday 11th January will be disposed of. 

Thank you. 

 Online workshop 

Please see the attached poster for OSI, Online 

Support and Intervention for Child Anxiety. 

This is an online platform designed to help 

parents to learn tools and techniques to help 

their child (aged 5 to 12 years old) to overcome 

difficulties with worries/fears/anxiety.  

 

 
Club payments 

Clubs have resumed this week for Terms 3&4 

and are now payable on the School Gateway. 

Term 3 payments are now due and Term 4 

payments should be paid by 9th February. 

Please contact Mrs Coyne on 

extendedservices@stpetersthanet.co.uk if you 

have any problems.  

Breakfast club and Extended Day should be 

booked in advance as sessions are very busy. 

Thank you. 
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